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Comments: Regarding proposed Rangeland Management Directives #ORMS-2514. As one who leads &amp;

organizes backpack hikes in wilderness areas in Arizona &amp; New Mexico for Trail Life Troop AZ-1320, I am

well aware of the effects of cattle grazing on a wilderness. It effects on the wilderness springs, streams, &amp;

rivers can be devastating.  I would respectfully request that you reconsider the long term effects of these grazing

directives.  Thank you for your time.    


